
 

  

Work Alert Notification 

Dear Members of the UAlbany Community, 

Please be advised of the following work alert occurring at Gym Courts A, B, & C on the 

First Floor of the Physical Education Building (PE). This work is necessary make 

necessary repairs to the gym floors.  During this time the gym courts will be offline. 

Work is expected to begin on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 6:00 AM and is expected to be 

completed by Saturday, June 1, 2024 at 6:00 AM. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact the project manager, 

David LaComb, at dlacomb@albany.edu or at 518-437-4454. 

 

 

 Campus: UPTOWN CAMPUS 

Building(s): Physical Education (PE) 

Reason for Notification: Gym Offline/Closed for repairs to athletic flooring 

Estimated Start: Wednesday, May 15, 2024, 6:00 AM 

Estimated End: Saturday, June 1, 2024, 6:00 AM 

 

Critical Work Description or Scope: 

Flooring Repairs 
 

Potential Impacts on Surrounding Areas: 

- None Anticipated 

 

For a listing of all current Project Work Alert Notifications and notable campus projects, please 

view our web page.  

 

https://www.albany.edu/facilities/
https://www.albany.edu/facilities


We thank you for your continued support and apologize for any inconvenience this work may 

cause as we continue to renovate and upgrade the University.  
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